
Weekly Update W.C 23 August 2021 

Hello, Hello, A polite reminder that Club AGM dates need to be sent to County Office this week 

please. Thanks to those that have already submitted them. 

Another polite reminder to contact County Office ASAP on countyoffice@derbyshireyfc.org.uk or on 

FB to arrange the return of the trophies so that they can be prepared for this year’s presentations.  

The Summer Sesh was a great success, lots of fun had by all and lots of cash raised for Derbyshire 

County Young Farmers Clubs. Special thanks to Hannah and Becky and to all those volunteers that 

helped with the event to make it a success. An especial thanks to Mr Bunting for hosting the event. 

All county meetings will be held at The Duke William pub in Starkholmes on the second Thursday of 

the month – please note the change of timings! They will all commence at 8pm.  The first meeting 

will be the Events and Activities meeting on Thursday 9th September 2021 at 8pm at The Duke 

William pub. 

The County Administrator, Amanda will be working Wednesday 1st September 9.30 – 2.30pm and 

Thursday 2nd Sep 5- 10pm next week. (week commencing 30 Aug) 

Dunstall holdings are attending the Stafford Show this week, and this year they are concentrating 

heavily on careers. They would be delighted if you and your teams could pop over to see them for a 

drink, and a discussion about the exciting opportunities within the group at present.  Vikki Mckenna 

Group HR Manager 07903 634501 
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